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Lowmead Bridges Replacement

GORGE ROAD - BAFFLE CREEK CROSSING (bridge closed)
We ask for your patience while we finalise work on the Gorge Road - Baffle Creek Crossing bridge.

We realise the community is eager for this bridge to open, however we need to wait for bridge
approaches to sufficiently dry to meet the required standards to adequately sustain traffic.

The bridge and road approaches remain closed to avoid any road surface damage which could
contribute to delay of the bridge opening.

Please allow us a little more time so that works can be satisfactorily completed.
We want to keep you safe.

To avoid damage to your vehicle or any damage to the road surface, please obey all barricades and
signage.

Currently all efforts are being made towards project completion and we look forward to opening the
bridge to the community when it is safe to do so.

We'll advise when the bridge is open.

Thank you for your understanding.

This project is funded by the Federal Government’s Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development and
Communications’ Bridges Renewal Program Round 4 and Gladstone Regional Council.

Updates: https://conversations.gladstone.qgld.gov.au/gladstone-region-bridges-replacement/lowmead-bridges-works
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